
 

Subject: Changed Traffic Conditions Airside Road 

Area of Concern: Airside Operations 
With effect from 23 July 2013 there will be changed traffic conditions on the apron 
area with the AIRSIDE ROAD between Bay 3 and Bay 4 being reduced to a single lane 
only due to works to construct the new DOME Cafe’ facility. These restrictions will be 
in place 24/7 for the duration of the works. 

 

Signage, unserviceability markers, traffic cones & bollards will be used to mark the 
airside road and to delineate the works areas & the temporary pedestrian crossings. 

 
 

Traffic Marshallers with STOP / GO signs will be used during the 
lunchtime peak period; and the Traffic Light system will be used to 
control traffic outside of these periods. 
 

Drivers must SLOW DOWN and obey all instructions by traffic 
marshallers, signage and lights.  Please exercise extreme caution when 
driving in this area. A reduced speed limit of         applies around the 
worksite. 
 

 Traffic Lights have been set to 20 second intervals to allow traffic to be relatively 
free-flowing and avoid unnecessary delays 

 During Peak day shift operations, Traffic Lights will be turned off and we will revert to a 
STOP / GO traffic marshaller to assist with the flow of peak traffic 

 

 Be mindful of blocking entry to the Baggage Makeup Area, do not queue across the 

entry area 
 

 Do not use the Apron area as a general shortcut 

 Adhere to the designated speed limits 
 Please stop well clear of the traffic lights at the marked STOP line to allow approaching 

traffic to exit the lane safely & with sufficient room 

 Always give way to traffic on the airside road when exiting the apron area 
 

LOOK OUT FOR PEDESTRIANS WITH THE CHANGED PEDESTRIAN WALKWAYS 
 

Be aware of what is happening around you and observe all speed limits: 
 

Around the worksite area        On Aprons and as otherwise marked  

 

Think Safety and Act Safely. Safety is everyone’s responsibility! 
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